- GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
S.B.S. GOVERNMENT COLLEGE ,HILI

P.O. HILI, DIST: DAKSHIN DINAJPUR

Memo No: @4 /N /2021 Date: 08.02.2022

Notice

The First Semester students, who have not done Registration till date
under the University of Gour Banga for the Academic Session 2021-
2022 are again notified that the UGB will open its portal for
Registration for the last time on 09.02.2022(00.01am) to 10.02.2022,
(3:00 pm.) This is the last opportunity for them to apply for the
Registration for the Academic Session 2021-2022.

Please visit website http://ugbexam.net/registration/.
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